
Request for Proposal (RFP) – Snow Removal Services

The Avenue City School District at 18069 Hwy. 169 Cosby, MO is seeking proposals for a snow
plowing/removal and ice-melt material distribution for the parking lot, access driveways, and concrete play
area for the 2024-2025 snow season.

Due Date: October 7, 2024 @ NOON Proposals submitted after this date/time will not be considered.

Bids Awarded: October 10, 2024

Bid Type: Please bid on the following:
● Price for 0-3 inches of snow
● Price for 4 inches and above of snow
● Price for ice-melt distribution per 50 pound bag

Responses to this solicitation shall be submitted to Superintendent Becky Grimes, Avenue City School District
18069 Highway 169 Cosby, MO 64436. Proposals may be mailed or hand delivered to this address. The outside
of the envelope should be clearly marked Snow Removal Proposal.

Proposals must include certificate of insurance and no less than three references.

*The District reserves the right to accept/reject any and/or all bids presented, or to accept in part or as a whole
any bid advantageous to the District. If you have any questions regarding the bid procedure, district
requirements, scope of work, or physical location please contact Becky Grimes at 816-662-2305.

Thank you in advance for your support of our school system.

Sincerely,

Becky Grimes
Superintendent


